L-Universita ta' Malta
Institute of Earth Systems

Election of One Student Representative on the Board of Studies

B.Sc. (Hons) in Earth Systems

To All Students

The following nomination was received by noon of Friday 11 November 2022 in connection
with the notice issued on Friday 4 November 2022:

NAME OF STUDENT COURSE YEAR
Kristina Felice Pace B.Sc (Hons) in Earth Systems 2

As there was only one nomination for the existing vacancy, the election in terms of Regulation

29 and 32 of the General Regulations for University Undergraduate Awards, 2019, is no longer
necessary.

Ms Kristina Felice Pace has therefore been elected to be the student representative on the

Board of Studies of the BSc (Hons) in Earth Systems for a period of two years with effect from 1
October 2022.

Shhess

Sharon Cross

on behalf of

Prof Everaldo Attard
Director
Institute of Earth Systems



